
Co-operative Housing Development Program: Intake Window 
Opening Soon 

For generations, co-ops have offered stable housing options to Canadians at rates that 
are more affordable than other private rental housing options. To support a new 
generation of co-operative housing development, the Federal Government has created 
a new Co-operative Housing Development Program (CHDP).    

The CHDP provides access to funding the construction of non-profit co-operative 
housing.   

Funding  

The program includes $1.5 billion in funding available in the form of forgivable and low-
interest repayable loans.  

Application Process  

The first application intake window will be from July 15 to September 15, 2024. We 
highly encourage proponents interested in this round to start working on their 
application. Additional intake windows will be announced at a later date. 

Attend an Informative Webinar  

Join us in a 1-hour webinar offered on June 26th and 27th to learn more about the 
program, available tools and resources, and receive answers to frequently asked 
questions.   

• Register for the CHDP webinar through our website 

Stay Informed   

• Sign up through our website for notifications about the CHDP.  
• Please visit our website for more information on application timelines, eligibility 

requirements, funding details, and general program information.  
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